
YOUR NEWS SOURCE
FOR GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE  

Summer  is  in  full  swing  and  the  course  has  been

busy. US Lawns continues doing a great job and has

had a few personnel changes.  Zack and Billy are no

longer with the company, we wish them well and they

will be missed by all.  Logan & Graham are assuming

the responsibilities and are excited about working as

part of the Green Oaks team.  They both came to Will

Arnett  highly  recommended  with  experience  and

showing  a  lot  of  dedication  to  making  our  course

better.  

If you like the flags we have on Hwy 45 and think we

need them on Jess Lyons Road, please let us know.  I

think  they  have  been  a  great  addition  as  well  as

calling  attention  to  the  course.  Green  Oaks  is

accepting  donations  for  the  flags  already displayed

and replacements when needed.  

The  Glow  Ball  tournament  was  a  success,  many

thanks to all of you who helped out or participated.

Please let Bob Smith know how you liked the Glow

Ball tournament and tell him if you are interested in

making  it  a  regular  event,  monthly,  quarterly,  etc.

We may want to do it during the months when it gets

dark early and not  put  us so late in the night.  The

winners of the  drawing that night were Floyd Butler-

Yeti Cooler, Mike Purvis-Callaway ball retriever, and

Loretta  Pennington-  1  dozen  Titleist  golf  balls.

CONGATULATIONS TO ALL!!   

 We are pleased that  the staff  member’s  shirts  and

name tags have arrived, they all look great.  In next

month’s edition I hope to post a group photo with a

short bio of each staff member.  I’m sure this will be

beneficial to our new members.  Thanks to Callaway

Golf  for  their  assistance  in  cost  of  some  of  these

items.  

**REMEMBER RED SHIRT FRIDAYS**

It has been a great and challenging first few months

of  my  tenure  on  the  board  and  I  have  enjoyed  it

immensely.  I thank all of the board and staff for their

dedication to our club. I look forward to the next few

months, implementing many more ideas that are now

in the works. 

Mike Potts – President 




